
Executed letter 

March 8, 2021 

Mr. Bernard Cuffy 
President 
Old Hospital Ground Investments, Inc. dba Carpet Masters 
P.O. Box 87 
St. Croix, VI 00821 

RE: S015DPWC20 (CM) Interior Janitiorial Services for the Department of  Public Works St. 
Croix U.S.V.I. 

Dear Bernard Cuffy: 

Transmitted herewith is the attached fully Renewal Supply Contract (Supply Contract) for the Interior 
Janitorial Services for the Virgin Islands Department of Public Works, in the St. Croix District during the 
period of March 9, 2021, through March 8, 2022.  Old Hospital Ground Investments, Inc. dba Carpet 
Masters will perform under this Contract in accordance with Addendum I (Scope of Work), Addendum II 
(General Provisions), and Addendum III (Termination of Contracts). Old Hospital Ground Investments, 
Inc. dba Carpet Masters fails to comply with the terms of the enclosed Contract, the Government of the 
Virgin Islands will exercise all rights and remedies available to it in law and equity all documents via 
email to the Department of Property and Procurement for further processing. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dynell R. Williams, Deputy Commissioner of Procurement, at 
340-773-1561 ext. 5244 or email dynell.williams@dpp.vi.gov.

Respectfully, 

Dynell R. Williams  
Deputy Commissioner of Procurement 

DRW/mth 

mailto:dynell.williams@dpp.vi.gov
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March 2, 2021 
 
Bernard Cuffy 
President 
Old Hospital Ground Investments, Inc. dba Carpet Masters 
P.O. Box 87 
St. Croix, VI 00821 
 
RE: Renewal Option 
 S015DPWC20 (S) 
 
Dear Mr. Cuffy: 
 
Transmitted herewith is a Renewal Option for the Interior Janitorial Services for the 
Department of Public Works in St. Croix, U.S.V.I. during the period of March 9, 2021 
through March 8, 2022.  Services provided will be made in accordance with the terms and 
conditions of the contract. 
 
We invite your attention to the General Provisions of said contract particularly to Section II 
concerning default. 
 
To complete and facilitate the movement of your contract the following is required: 
 

1. Initial all documents in the bottom right hand corner (BLUE INK ONLY) 
2. Sign the original contract in the presence of one (1) witnesses (BLUE INK ONLY) 

  
 

Upon receipt of the requested information, please return all documents to the Department of 
Property and Procurement for further processing. 
 
If you have any questions, please contract Dynell R. Williams, Deputy Commissioner of 
Procurement at 340-773-1561 ext. 5244 or email dynell.williams@dpp.vi.gov. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Anthony D. Thomas 
Commissioner  
 
ADT/drw/mth 
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